
 
THE LOCAL CHOICE E-NEWS 
 
 

Department of Human Resource Management 
State and Local Health Benefits Programs 
 
July 2, 2021 
 

Bon Secours Mercy Health Facilities Return to Anthem Provider Network 

Excellent news for TLC Key Advantage and TLC HDHP members!  

We are happy to report that three Bon Secours Mercy Health facilities - Southern Virginia 
Regional Medical Center, Emporia; Southside Regional Medical Center, Petersburg; and 
Southampton Memorial Hospital, Franklin – are back in the Anthem provider network 
effective July 1, 2021. These facilities had been out of network since December 1, 2020. 

No formal member communication will be sent regarding this update.  

Please let us know if you have questions. 
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